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CAPITAL PROJECT STATUS UPDATE 

 

Santa Maria Catholic School 
Two-room child care addition. 
 
September 2022 Progress Summary: Permit comments have been addressed by the 
consultant team and final comments regarding Metrolinx and TRCA review are in progress. 
Construction drawings and documents are being finalized for construction tender.  
 
Approval to Proceed to Tender (ATP) from the Ministry of Education has not yet been 
received. The anticipated occupancy has been adjusted to reflect this. Once approval is 
received, the construction drawings will be completed for tendering. 
  
 
Anticipated Occupancy Date: March 29, 2024 
This date is subject to receipt of Ministry Approval to Proceed by November 2022. 
 
Upcoming Meetings/Milestones: Date: 

   Next Meeting:    Good Neighbour Construction Information Session TBD 

   Latest Milestone Achieved:   Building Permit Application Submitted Apr 19, 2022 

   Next Steps:         Ministry of Education Approval to Proceed Oct 31, 2022  
(anticipated) 

Construction Tender Issued Jan 5, 2023 
(anticipated) 

 
 

Refer to www.tcdsb.org/GlossaryofTerms for a glossary of terms under Meetings and Milestones 
 

Visit the school web page for all status updates, design drawings and progress photos.  
   https://www.tcdsb.org/schools/santamaria/News/Pages/new-child-care-centre.aspx 
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